Dear Community Builder,

The Wainwright & District Minor Football
Association came to life over two years ago, a
combination of the High School Program and the
Peewee programs. The WDMFA was created to
promote the sport of football to Peewee, Bantam .- .
and Senior aged youth and community members .. &=
in  the community of Wainwright and its
surrounding areas. The WDMFA strives to
promote a safe, healthy and cost effective
environment for all kids to play Football. Football
provides participants with physical, social and emotional well being!

Currently all three teams practice and play on one field “Commando Field” and is
in major need of a new playing surface. After decades of use the field has become
uneven which can cause players to slip and lose their footing. Our goal is to redo the
playing surface properly to enable our kids to have a safe and enjoyable playing
surface for years to come.

Wainwright and District Minor Football Association

Sponsorship received from local community partners, such as you, is absolutely
critical in ensuring a lasting and positive community football association. Sponsorship
received would not go unnoticed by the players, community, or fans. Sponsors not
only benefit from widespread advertising, but will also receive a receipt for their
contribution, and the knowledge that they are contributing to the success and vitality
of Minor Football in Wainwright and surrounding areas.

Tim Valleau 780-842-8032 Dan Augier 780-806-9496 Tara Burke 780-842-7001

Kevin Tower 780-806-8563 Josh Copeland 780-983-5674 Zak McLachlan 780-806-8404
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Thank you for your generosity and support!



